
Africa - Year 5 with Ms Gilham: Summer 2

In science, we carried out 
experiments on mixing, 

dissolving and separating 
materials.

In geography, we loved 
learning all about rivers, and 
produced some impressive 

double page spreads!

We loved our trip to the 
Norfolk Show! It was great 

finding out about all the 
services and businesses in 

our area.

Curriculum News

Reminders: We have had a fantastic year in Africa class! It was lovely to see so many of you at our 
class assembly, and we hope you have a wonderful summer break.

In maths, we have been 
working with decimals 
and negative numbers

We enjoyed watching the 
short film ‘Varmints’ and 
writing our own stories 

based on this.


